
Friendly Reminder to All Residents 

 

As part of our deed restrictions, individual owner’s items such 
as grills, chairs, birdfeeders, garden ornaments,  and statues 
are not allowed to be kept on common ground. 
 

These items can be kept (after each use in the case of grills 
and chairs) on limited common ground such as enclosed 
patios, screened/windowed lanais, or under stairwells near 
entryways. 
 

Ms.Carol Lovejoy, WBCA President    
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